
 

I am extremely proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of Smart 
Transportation Division. 

 

I have watched Jeremy lead this Organization and work tirelessly for the 
members of Smart-TD. Under his leadership our members wages, benefits, 
working conditions and quality of life have improved dramatically.  

 

Jeremy has forged relationships with other labor leaders, federal agencies, 
and interested parties that will benefit the rail labor movement for many years 
to come. 

 

I have had the pleasure of working with Jeremy on many projects over the last 
few years and have always been impressed by his dedication to our 
organization and to the service of the members. 

 

Jeremy is without a doubt the best candidate for President of Smart 
Transportation Division. I encourage you to join me and vote for Jeremy 
Ferguson for President of Smart Transportation Division. 

 

 

Mike LaPresta 

General Chairman GO-001 

 


